
NOTICE 
 

PROPERTY TAX STABILIZATION PROGRAM 

HAS BEEN REPEALED 

 

 

The Property Tax Stabilization Program has been repealed 

by the Legislature in response to concerns regarding inequity 

and reimbursement costs.  

 

Any taxpayer whose application was submitted prior to 

December 1, 2022, and approved, will still receive the 

“freeze” on their 2023 property tax bill. 

 

Since the program has ended, there will be no re-application 

process. 

 

Taxpayers may qualify for the expanded Property Tax 

Fairness Credit and the Senior Property Tax Deferral 

programs among others. Information and applications for all 

Maine State programs can be found on our professional 

assessor’s website: 

 

https://www.maineassessment.com 

 

The assessors are in the Town Office on Thursdays.  If you 

need to speak directly to them, you can call at 354-2375 on 

Thursday or call that number during the week to make an in-

person appointment for Thursday. 

https://www.maineassessment.com/

